
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

October 20, 2022

We are noticing disrespectful behavior happening in our bathrooms and campus.  We are all responsible for ourselves 
and our own mess.  Please clean up after yourselves and show respectful behavior on this campus.  After all, we all 
live here during the school day.  If you see someone making a mess and being disrespectful to our campus, please let 
a staff member know immediately.

GO BILLIES!!

Congratulations to the Girls Soccer team on their win yesterday against Creswell.

Congratulations to the 7th grade volleyball A team on their win yesterday against Creswell.

Congratulations to the 8th grade volleyball A team on their win last night against Creswell and earning the title of 
league champions and were undefeated!

BILLIES ATHLETICS

Friday’s Varsity football game starts at 5pm.  The theme will be “American.”  Prizes will be awarded to those showing 
the most Billie spirit!

Winter sports registration is now open!  Go to our athletics website for more information.

SOPHOMORE CLASS PICTURE IS POSTPONED UNTIL NEXT WEEK

CONFERENCES THURSDAY/FRIDAY

We are on an early release schedule today and tomorrow due to parent/teacher conferences.  The school day ends at 
11:35.

HOMECOMING WEEK

Daily themes for HS students for the week are as follows:

Monday - Anything but a backpack

Tuesday – Neon vs Construction

Wednesday – Decades

Thursday – Country vs Country Club

Friday – Billie Spirit

Pay attention to our announcements for our daily games during HS lunch.



VOLUNTEER APPLICATIONS

All volunteers in Pleasant Hill School District MUST be on the approved volunteer list.  There are some requirements 
that must be completed, submitted, and approved by the district office prior to being allowed to volunteer.  The 
paperwork and background check take time to process and need to be completed each year.  You will find additional 
volunteer information on our district website under “resources.”

WOMEN IN TRADES

Lane’s Advanced Technology and Apprenticeship presents “Women in Trades” on Wednesday, November 16th, from 
4-6:00 pm at Lane Community College.  Learn about Apprenticeship, Automotive, Construction, Diesel, Drafting, 
Fabrication/Welding, Manufacturing, and Unmanned Aircraft Systems (Drones) programs.  There will be a Q & A with a 
panel featuring female trades students and industry reps.  This is free for all participants!  To register, scan the QR 
code in Mrs. Duval’s office (S6) or email bttadmin@lanecc.edu.

HELP WANTED

Remember to check the job postings for current openings by Mrs. Duval’s office, Room S6.
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